

FOUNDATION www.sdlf.org

1112 | Street, Suite 200 Sacramento, CA 95814 916.231.2939

March 17, 2015

Mr. Kevin Smith General Manager Truckee Tahoe Airport District 10356 Truckee Airport Road Truckee, CA 96161-3311

RE: District Transparency Certificate of Excellence

Dear Mr. Smith:

Congratulations! The Truckee Tahoe Airport District has successfully completed the District Transparency Certificate of Excellence program through the Special District Leadership Foundation (SDLF).

On behalf of the SDLF Board of Directors, I would like to congratulate your district on achieving this important certificate. By completing the District Transparency Certificate of Excellence Program, the Truckee Tahoe Airport District has proven its dedication to being fully transparent as well as open and accessible to the public and other stakeholders.

Included with this letter is your press release template and a window cling so your district may showcase this important accomplishment.

Congratulations and thank you for your dedication to excellence in local government.

Most sincerely,

David Aranda

SDLF Board President

cc: Sally Lyon, Director of Finance & Administration